

Mr Trevor Robson Institute of Cemetery and Crematorium Management Aldersbrook Road Manor Park London E12 5DQ Clir Steve Coventry Mayor of Milton Keynes 2016-17

Our Ref:

Your Ref:

Reply To: Mayor's Office

Direct Line: (01908) 252375

Mayorsoffice@milton-keynes.gov.uk

5 April 2017

## Dear Mr Robson

I'm writing to thank you on behalf of the Mayor of Milton Keynes for the very generous donation from the Recycling of Metals Scheme to the Mayor's Charity. Your letter and cheque were passed to us by Angela Abbott, the Council's Bereavement Services Manager.

The donation will greatly assist The Redway School, a special school in Milton Keynes which supports young people with profound disabilities, some of which are life-limiting.

With kindest regards,

Miranda Rehm

Secretary to the Mayor

Herarda Lehm